
The pre-printed tax returns we mailed 
to you on March 15, 2007, did not 

contain the most current rates for all 
IFTA jurisdictions.
 
We have enclosed corrected tax forms and 
rate charts for your use.  These returns 
are due April 30, 2007.  We regret the 
inconvenience to you.
 
The tax rates for the following 
jurisdictions were printed incorrectly on 
the first quarter IFTA returns:
 
California	 Florida	
Georgia	 Illinois	
Michigan	 New York	
West Virginia	 Alberta	
British Columbia	 Manitoba	
New Brunswick	 Newfoundland	
Nova Scotia	 Ontario	
Prince Edward Island	 Quebec	
Saskatchewan

 
If you have questions, please call our Tax 

Assistance section at 
800-252-1383, 

or write to us at 
tax.help@cpa.state.tx.us.
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